
| NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

 

 
For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

Upgrades to Carlingford West and 
Cumberland High School 
Works notification 18 November 2022 

A project is underway to upgrade Carlingford West Public School and Cumberland High School.   

Extended construction hours on Saturday 26 November 2022 

On Saturday 26 November 2022 there will be electrical works and movement of equipment at Carlingford West 
Public School. These are essential works which require turning off electricity to the school campus so must be 
undertaken outside of hours to avoid disrupting the operations of the school. These works will not impact 
neighbouring residents’ electricity.  

To accommodate these works, construction hours will be extended from 8am to 6pm.  

Construction hours for this project will revert to standard hours from Monday 28 November 2022. 

School Infrastructure NSW will continue to ensure work is considerate of neighbours and noise kept to a 
minimum.  

Thank you for your understanding during this important work.  


